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It’s been a busy start to the summer term with lots of exciting events planned. The 
swimming pool is open and it’s fantastic to see the children enjoying this great facility. 

Building work has commenced. Edison classroom block was demolished during the Easter 
holidays and groundworks are now underway in preparation for the two storey modular 
building arriving during half term. We have been assured by Dorset Council that the new classrooms will be 

ready for September—very exciting.  
 

Last week 7 singers from Beaucroft’s Got Talent spent the day at The Basement recording studio in Wim-
borne to record a CD—an amazing experience. Thank you to the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation 

for funding this unique experience. 
 

 We’re delighted to announce we are receiving 2 new Variety minibuses this term. A huge thank you to the 
Friends of Beaucroft for their incredible fundraising effort that has secured one bus. Another huge thank 

you for 2 significant contributions that have funded our second bus—The 
Louis Ross Foundation and The John Thornton Young Achievers Founda-
tion. These buses will replace our 2 current Variety buses that are fad-
ing fast. The minibuses make such a difference, enhancing our enrich-

ment and lifeskills curriculum beyond the classroom. 
 

Just a reminder that the Post 16 Café in the Community is now open on 
Tuesdays as well as Wednesdays from 10.00 until 1.30. Specials board 

this week included sausage sandwiches! It is situated in the RAFA building on the Leigh road roundabout.  

Dorset police safe schools and communities team visited last week delivering keeping safe online e-safety 
sessions to Post 16 and to a Parent group. Further student and staff sessions are planned for June.  

Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

Up coming events: 

• Friends meeting - 9th May @ 7pm 

• School Photographer—6th June 

• Friends BBQ - Friday  5th July 

• Bingo—13th June 6.30pm doors open, eyes down at 7pm 

• Parents’ Coffee Drop in @ Beaucroft -  from 11th June 9am
-12pm 

• Parents’ Coffee Drop in @ RAFA - 9th July from 10am-
1.30pm 
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An ex-student would like to donate their 
tandem bike to a good home.  It is 
an  aluminium tandem mountain bike with 
balloon tyres , 26" wheels, and 24 gears. 
It is was bought new in 2010. If anyone 
is interested please contact the office 
at Beaucroft.  
 

We have been given a limited number of free tickets for 
'Circus Star' at Stanpit in Christchurch on 24th May at 
7pm.  If you are interested in having any, please send in 
your child's name and the number of tickets you require 
F.A.O. Tracey Robertson. The names will then be put in a 
hat and pulled out a random to make it fair to all. 



 
 

 

 
 


